
 

 

 

Crowthorne Carnival – Saturday 6th July 2024  

 

It’s that time again when the community of Crowthorne start planning the bi-annual carnival celebrations. This 

year’s theme is Surfing the Seven Seas. 

 

Carnival week kicks off on Saturday 6th July 2024 with a procession from Wellington College, through the high street 

and finishing at the Morgan Recreation ground, where there will be stalls and entertainment galore. 

Oaklands Schools entry will focus on The Pacific Ocean where tropical 

waters meet desert islands. The concept will highlight the biodiversity of the 

region and how it is being effected by climate change. 

 

The Carnival itself is about community spirit and getting involved. We would be delighted to have an army of 

volunteers to take part in the procession, making it quite the spectacle – and hopefully win best entry!  

 

The children and adults will be dressing up as the sea, its creatures and surrounding our ‘desert island’ float. In 

keeping with our theme, we want to make the procession as sustainable as possible using recycled materials, crafts 

and costumes that we can collect or have donated by our parents/local businesses.   

Look out for a list of useful items we will need in future announcements. 

          

 LAUNCH EVENT - Non-uniform Friday 28th March 

 

To celebrate the launch of our carnival event and to raise much needed funds, we are holding a non-uniform day on the last day 

of term for a £1 donation.  

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/oaklandscarnival?utm_term=Na2nzdmzX 

 

If your child would like to be involved in the procession, they would need to be free from approx. 09.30am – 

13.00pm on Saturday 6th July 2024. 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/oaklandscarnival?utm_term=Na2nzdmzX

